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229 Paoakalani Avenue + Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 + Telephone (808) 931-6077

November 9, 2023
To Our Owners, Residents, and Guests:

American Electric will be doing work that will affect our elevators on
Tuesday, November 14" from 8:00pm — 9:00pm and Wednesday,
November 15™ from 5:00am to 6:00am all four elevators will be
temporarily shut down. This may cause some delays, so please adjust
your schedule accordingly. Please see Security, if you want to walk up the
stairwell to the floors. The water supply to the building will be turned off
on Tuesday, November 14" from 8:00pm — 9:00pm and Wednesday,
November 15™ from 5:00am to 6:00am. This also means the air
conditioning system will also be shut down during this time, since there
will be no water supply to the cooling tower. Portable toilets will be
available for use on the ground floor.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and
understanding.

Thank you,
The Waikiki Sunset Association Office
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